
Dear Chair Westrom, Chair Sundin, and members of the committee,

The LEAFF program was very helpful to save my business during COVID-19 in 2020
and 2021. It helps to cover for labor cost and farm expenses because regular farmers
market sales were declined. I am thankful to MN legislature for allocating funding to
support local farmers and to fight the hunger in Minnesota. I am happy that I was
participating in LEAFF program, and my organic vegetable was delivery to Minnesotans
who faced challenges during COVID-19.

Wa Kou Hang
1978 Payne Ave
Maplewood, MN 55117


